
KidsSmart Summer Camp 2015 Age 3-5** and 6-11 

Select activities from provided options 

Wk
# 

Dates Days 9:15AM - 12:15PM 
with early drop-off option 

12:15PM -
1:30PM 

1:30PM - 3:00PM 
 

Full Day Camp 
Price Per Week & 

SAVININGS 
1 June 8  

to  
June 12 

 

M-F 
 

 

 
Multi-Sports 
by Coach Tim 
$150 

Choose from: 

Board 
Games,  
Sports,  
Ping Pong  
$40 

Option 1: 
 

Extreme  
Science 
$80 

Option 2: 

 

Week 
one 
Special* 

Saving of $60/Week when registering for 
Full Day Camp. 
 
 
Full Day Camp: $210 

2 June 15  
to  
June 19 

 
Ramadan 

starts 
here 

M-F 

 
 

 

Option 1: 

Mad Science 
– Science in 
Motion  
$190 

Option 2: 

 
Multi-
Sports by 
Coach Tim 
$150 

Choose from: 

Board 
Games,  
Sports,  
Ping Pong   
$40 

Option 1: 

 
Arts and 
Crafts 
 
$80 

Option 2: 

 
Week 
two 
Special* 

Saving of $60/Week when registering for 
Full Day Camp. 
Full Day Camp: $265 if Mad Science is 
included ($190 payable to Mad Science, 
and $75 to MCS). 
Full Day Camp: $210 if Mad Science is not 
included. 

3 June 22 
to  
June 26 

 

M-F 

 
 

 

 
Multi-Sports 
by Coach Tim 
 
 
$150 

Choose from: 

Board 
Games,  
Sports,  
Ping Pong   
$40 

Option 1: 
Chemistry 
Creations 
Program - by 
Big Learning 
Science and 
Engineering 
$100 

Option 2: 

 
Week 
three 
Special* 

Saving of $50/Week when registering for 
Full Day Camp. 
 
 
Full Day Camp: $240 with Science 
included. 

4 
 

June 29 
to  
July 2 

 
Closed 
on July 
3 

M-TH 

 
 

 

Option 1: 

Mad Science 
– Eurika! 
Invention 
Camp 
$155 

Option 2: 

 
Multi-
Sports by 
Coach Tim 
$120 

Choose from: 

Board 
Games,  
Sports,  
Ping Pong 
$30 

Option 1: 

 
Arts and 
Crafts 
 
$65 

Option 2: 

 
Week 
four 
Special* 

Saving of $30/Week when registering for 
Full Day Camp. 
Full Day Camp: $220 if Mad Science is 
included ($155 payable to Mad Science, 
and $65 to MCS). 
Full Day Camp: $185 if Mad Science is not 
included. 

 
 

July 6 –
July 10 

  
CLOSED  

 
 

 
 

 
 

5 July 13 
to  
July 16 

 
Closed  
July 17 

Eid 

M-TH 

 
 

 

Option 1: 
Engineering 
FUNdamentals 
using 
LEGO® – by 
Play-Well 
TEKnologies 
$150 

Option 2: 

 
Multi-
Sports by 
Coach Tim 
 
$120 

Choose from: 

Board 
Games,  
Sports,  
Ping Pong   
 
$30 

Option 1: 
 

Arts and 
Crafts 
 
 
$65 

Option 2: 

 
Week 
five 
Special* 

Saving of $30/Week when registering for 
Full Day Camp. 
 
 
Full Day Camp: $220 if LEGO® is included. 
Full Day Camp: $185 if LEGO® is not 
included. 

6 July 20 
To 
July 24 

 

M-F 

 
 

 

 
Multi-Sports 
by Coach Tim 
 
 
$150 

Choose from: 

Board 
Games, 
Sports,  
Ping Pong   
$40 

Option 1: 
Building Big 
and Small - by 
Big Learning 
Science and 
Engineering 
$100 

Option 2: 

 
Week 
six 
Special* 

Saving of $50/Week when registering for 
Full Day Camp. 
 
 
Full Day Camp: $240 with Science 
included. 

7 July 27 
to 
July 31 

 
 
 

M-F 
 

 
 

 
 

Option 1: 

Jedi Master 
Engineering 
using 
LEGO®– by 

Play-Well 
TEKnologies  
$175 

Option 2: 

 
Multi-
Sports by 
Coach Tim 
 
$150 

Choose from: 

 
Board 
Games,  
Sports,  
Ping Pong   
$40 

Option 1: 
 

Extreme  
Science 
 
 
$80 

Option 2: 

 
Week 
seven 
Special* 

Saving of $60/Week when registering for 
Full Day Camp. 
 
 
Full Day Camp: $265 if LEGO® is included. 
Full Day Camp: $210 if LEGO® is not 
included 

*Age appropriate weekly specials will be posted one week in advance of the actual date. 

**Half-Day age 3-5 Summer Camp available ($150).  Quran and Language Classes offered after 3:00PM.   

Ask about our middle and high school offerings in Pre-calculus, Algebra, Geometry, Web Design, and Creative Writing. 
Email: camp@mymcs.org  or call 240-444-1996   Muslim Community School/Alim Academy, 7917 Montrose Rd., Potomac, MD 20854 

mailto:camp@mymcs.org

